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Media Release 
 

Shots Fired Investigation 
 
On 4/14/23 at approximately 2:30pm officers responded to the 2000 block of Dundee 
Drive after a caller reported she discovered a hole in the siding of her home that went 
into her daughter’s second floor bedroom. The caller also reported damage to the 
headboard in the room. When officers arrived, they located a bullet that was lodged in a 
pillow in the child’s bed.  
 
The bullet was later determined to have struck the exterior of the home and then to have 
penetrated the wall of the child’s second floor bedroom. The homeowner reported not 
hearing any gunfire during the night and only noticed the hole when she was making her 
daughter’s bed in the afternoon. The child was not injured.  
 
The AAPD is requesting the public’s help in connection with this incident. Anyone with 
information about the shooting is asked to contact AAPD at 734.794.6920 or email the tip 
line at tips@a2gov.org. 
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